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Municipal Building Mask Policy 

  
June 2, 2021—Olean--The City of Olean has announced the following face mask policy: 

 Face masks are required for all visitors to Olean City Court; 

Face masks are required for all visitors to the Olean City Building, unless visitor is fully vaccinated 

for COVID-19. 

The City monitors guidance from the Center for Disease Control, Governor Cuomo’s office and the 

Cattaraugus County Department of Health and will adjust the mask policy when appropriate.  
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